
October saw the community of Manoora band together

and show community resilience for another clean-up day.

Residents responded with a positive turn out enabling the

themselves to work together in the spirit of

beautification and preparing for cyclone season. Cairns

Safer Streets team supported the event led by Priscilla

from Department of Housing and Public Works and other

community agencies in view of providing support and

enhancing the liveability for the residents and the

community of Manoora.

Time  to collaborate and share knowledge and information.

SPAYC + PLACE partner Queensland Human Rights

Commission conducted an Introduction to the Human

Rights Act 2019. The session was attended by staff

from the Cairns Safer Streets and Queensland Police

Service. The presentation provided participants with a

sound understanding of the Human Rights Act 2019

with the use of scenario-based examples to generate

discussions and learnings about its applications across the

multiple Government Agencies that represent Cairns

Safer Streets. Learnings will assist staff in assisting the

greater community of Cairns West.

RIGHTS MATTERS

The Cairns Safer Streets and SPAYC

Cadets team took October as an

opportunity for some professional

development. All team members and

SPAYC cadets successfully completed

their First Aid training Qualifications.

This training is one of many

opportunities presented to our future

leaders to enhance their capabilities

in maintaining the community safety

and well-being of Cairns West. Not to

be out done by the SPAYC cadets,

Naps and Andrew showed First Aid

Training is for everyone regardless of

age or ability.
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